Dear Sir or Madam,

The INTERMARE South Baltic project is dedicated to small and medium-sized enterprises in the maritime sector from the South Baltic Region (Poland, Germany, Denmark, Sweden and Lithuania).
The main aims of the project are supporting small and medium-sized enterprises in their promotional activities as well as developing their business on foreign markets. The leader of the project is Mi¢dzynarodowe Targi Gdanskie SA.

The INTERMARE project includes: fairs, workshops, study tours, an online database, tools connecting entrepreneurs from the South Baltic Region.
As part of the project stand, at selected maritime fairs, small and medium-sized companies receive free-of-charge exhibition area as well as an opportunity to take part in the accompanying events.
Until now, the INTERMARE project has operated its stands at KORMARINE 2017 fair in Busan and Oceanology International 2018 in London.

FAIRS

The upcoming fair is BALT MILITARY EXPO 2018 in Gdansk, and you are more than welcome to come. The 15th edition of the maritime fair in Gdansk will take place between 25 and 27 June 2018 in AMBEREXPO.

By taking part in the upcoming edition of the fair — as a part of the INTERMARE stand — you will receive all the above mentioned promotional opportunities and your company will be included in the database of INTERMARE companies.
The project provides for free-of-charge promotional activities for companies for two upcoming years. The highlight will be INTERMARE maritime fair organized in June 2020, where

small and medium-sized maritime companies from the South Baltic Region will have their stands.

APPLICATION
If you want to take part in the Baltic Military Expo as a part of INTERMARE stand, you are requested to send you application via e-mail to: krzysztof.smiech@mtgsa.com.pl by 10 June 2018.
The number of participating companies from each country is limited to 5 companies from a given country. The applications will be considered on a first come, first served basis.

(the stand is fully equipped with fair facilities)
Should you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours faithfully,
Krzysztof Smiech
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